
 

ASEA Ketchikan Chapter Notice of ASEA Biennial 

Convention Delegate Election & Nomination Form 
 

 

All Ketchikan Chapter Elections are held in accordance with the AFSCME Election Code, Appendix 

D of the AFSCME Constitution. 

 

Election Information: The Ketchikan Chapter is holding an election for Delegates to the ASEA 

Biennial Convention, in Anchorage, March 18-22, 2020. All Ketchikan Chapter members in good 

standing are eligible to participate and vote.  

 

Positions to be filled:  

Delegates to the ASEA Biennial Convention*  

 

Election will be held December 11, 2019. Stop by and vote between 5:30 p.m. and 7:30 p.m. 

during our holiday chapter meeting at Jeremiah’s located in the Landing Hotel. 

 

Nominations will be accepted until 5:00pm on December 9, 2019 by email or by contacting Joey 

Tillson, Ketchikan Chapter Vice President at (907)821-1026. 
Email Nominations to asea99901@gmail.com  

 

All nominees may include a one-page statement (in PDF format if sent via email) in 

support of their election with the nomination form expressing their interest.  

 
CANDIDATE'S NAME (please print): ________________________________________________  

 

ASEA Convention Delegate:  
Delegate to ASEA Biennial Convention  

WORK PHONE ________________________ HOME PHONE ____________________________  

Nominated by ______________________________________ or ☐ Self | Nominee declined ☐  

 
If the nominee was nominated by another member, the nominee will be given an opportunity to decline. If no response, the member’s name 
must still appear on the ballot.  
 

*Number of Delegate Positions allocated to the Ketchikan Chapter will be released 90 days prior to convention 

(ASEA Constitution Article 6.03). The delegate allocation as listed in the ASEA Constitution Appendix B is seventeen 

(17), and will be used for voting purposes. The candidates will be ranked in order of highest votes received and 

positions granted based on the actual number on delegates assigned to the Ketchikan Chapter when the Call for 

Convention is released on December 22nd, 2019.  Additionally, the Ketchikan Chapter bylaws state at least one experienced 

delegate shall attend to assist new delegates in the process. 


